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Mehta, Puja (SEN) <Puja.Mehta@masenate.gov> Wed, Jan 24, 2018 at 6:12 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>
Cc: Jonathan Freedman <jfreedman@natickma.org>, "Bill Chenard," <chenard@natickma.org>, Donna Donovan
<ddonovan@natickma.org>, "Kelly, Katelyn (HOU)" <Katelyn.Kelly@mahouse.gov>, "Jacques, Erika (SEN)"
<Erika.Jacques@masenate.gov>, "Lefsky, Rachel (SEN)" <Rachel.Lefsky@masenate.gov>

March 5th is a winner!

Thank you all, 

Puja Mehta

On Jan 24, 2018, at 9:32 AM, Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> wrote: 

Hi Puja.  I'm writing about the email you sent on January 2nd asking for potential dates for all
three legislators to meet with the Selectmen.  I didn't hear anything back so I wanted to
check.  

  I had given you dates of Tuesday, February 20th; Monday, March 5th; and Monday, March
19th.  As it turns out, we are rescheduling the February 20th meeting to the following
Monday, February 26th.  Any of those three dates will work for our Board.   

As in past years, the Selectmen will compile a list of topics for discussion and I will forward
that to you.  Can you let me know what date will work best?  

--  
Trish O'Neil
Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
13 East Central Street
Natick, MA 01760
P: 508-647-6410
F: 508-647-6401
poneil@natickma.gov
www.natickma.gov
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Sticky Note
Waiting on confirmation from School Committee for 3/5/18




